ONTEORA CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

PO Box 300
Boiceville, New York

CERTIFIED STAFF ANTICIPATED VACANCIES

POSTING DATE: May 19, 2022

The Onteora High School is seeking a part-time (0.6 FTE) certified Mathematics Teacher for the
2022-23 school year.

Appointment Status: 0.6 FTE High School Mathematics Teacher

Effective Date: September 1, 2022
Closing Date: June 1, 2022
Salary: Per Onteora Teachers Association Contract

Instructions to Apply: Please apply via OLAS by June 1, 2022

The Onteora Central School District is an equal opportunity employer and prohibits discrimination and
harassment of any kind. The Onteora Central School District Board of Education supports any and all
initiatives set forth within our school system and surrounding communities towards dismantling systemic
racism, bigotry and hate, and working towards equal opportunity, education, and justice for all. The
Onteora Central School District promotes an inclusive culture through fostering an environment of
professionalism and respect. We believe that to achieve this environment, we must begin with a diverse,
inclusive, and effective team. We encourage a diverse pool of candidates to apply.

Marystephanie Corsones, Superintendent of Schools



